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November 2, 2020 

 
           Sent via e-mail to Dan Alpert, counsel 
 
            Elohim Group Corporation 
            8330 LBJ Freeway, Suite B310 
            Dallas, TX     75243 

     Re: W228DF (FX), Orlando, FL 
      Elohim Group Corporation 
      Facility Identification Number: 196804 
      Special Temporary Authority 
         BSTA-20201030AAA (dismissed)  
Dear Licensee: 
 
This is in reference to the request filed October 30, 2020, for Elohim Group Corporation’s translator 
W228DF.  The STA request asks for authority to operate from a site located 28.2 km north of the licensed 
transmitter site, due to “loss of licened transmitter site” (without elaboration). 
 
Loss of licensed site or no, the proposed changes require the filing and grant of a construction permit 
application on Schedule 349 before any changes can be implemented.   No part of the proposed service area 
overlaps any part of the licensed STA service area.  Nor are the two sites and coverage areas anywhere 
close.  Consequently, this proposal cannot qualify for Special Temporary Authority under any 
circimstances.  
 
Special Temporary Authority (STA) request BSTA-20201030AAA is therefore dismissed without further 
consideration. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
       Dale Bickel 
       Senior Engineer 
       Audio Division 
       Media Bureau 
cc: Dan Alpert  (via e-mail) 
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